
Michael W. Smith 
 
The College recently received word that our classmate Michael W. Smith passed away on 
July 8, 2018.  No cause of death was provided.  Michael came to Dartmouth from Forest 
View High School in Rolling Meadows, Illinois, where he was valedictorian and active in 
student government.  At Dartmouth, Michael majored in Economics and was a member 
of Phi Psi fraternity.  

 
Details about Michael’s life after graduating from Dartmouth are sparse, and internet 
sources provide little further in the way of detail.  Michael had a love of animals, and his 
obituary notes that he was the proud “fur” father of Gracie, Jessie, and other animal 
companions. Michael asked that donations in his name be provided to Orphans of the 
Storm Animal Shelter, 2200 Riverwoods Rd, Deerfield, IL 60015. 

 
At his passing, Michael left his spouse of over thirty- two years, Deborah (Lucas) Smith.  
Burial and interment were private.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


